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Bill Analysis 

 

SB 760 requires a short term medical marijuana license application to be available on the State 

Department of Health's website. The license shall last for no more than sixty days and will be 

available for patients who received a prescription for medical marijuana for no more than sixty 

days. The renewal process and fees shall be determined by the Department.  
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